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From: Rae & Vivian Davenport <raeandvivian@bigpond.com> 
To: "centralcoast@planning.nsw.gov.au" <centralcoast@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date: 5/31/2013 5:37 pm 
Subject: Kores model submission 

I have just read a model submission against the mining of coal under my house at Jilliby. It is a 
scholarly document which expresses for me the dismay I feel. I am not able to produce the facts and 
figures therein. Ordinary people can only rely on the politicians who govern us. All I know is that Barry 
O'Farrell promised us at a public meeting before he was given a mandate that he would stop coal 
mining in our valley. All I know is that coal mining in a rapidly expanding highly populated area is an 
obscenity. He is condemning the people of the central coast to live with water and air pollution, to say 
nothing of huge coal trucks and mining paraphernalia clogging our already insufficient roads. Good 
government planning would surely keep heavy industry out of water catchment areas. What are you 
thinking of? This is a dormitory area for Sydney. Don't let our workers live with coal dust. You can dig 
for coal elsewhere. We have more than enough coal in a world that is changing. Do not spoil what we 
have left. 

One voice crying in the wilderness, 
Rae Davenport 
12 Dunks lane 
Jilliby. 

Sent from my iPad 
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